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	Expenditures
	
	Revenues
	
	FTEs
	
	TLTs

	2025 Revised Budget Biennialized
	
	$8,036,238
	
	$0
	
	16.6
	
	0.0

	2026-27 Base Budget Adjust.
	
	$287,799
	
	$0
	
	0.0
	
	0.0

	2026-27 Decision Packages
	
	($14,450)
	
	$0
	
	0.0 
	
	0.0 

	2026-27 Proposed Budget
	
	$8,310,000
	
	$0
	
	16.6
	
	0.0

	% Change from prior biennium, biennialized
	
	3.4%
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Dec. Pkg. as % of prior biennium, biennialized
	
	(0.2%)
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Major Revenue Sources: General Fund



DESCRIPTION

The Office of Labor Relations (OLR) is located in the Office of the Executive to improve the process of negotiating and administering labor agreements and to explore opportunities for coalition bargaining. OLR is responsible for negotiating and assisting in the administration of almost 80 collective bargaining agreements covering the County’s approximately 13,600 represented employees. The services provided by those employees are a major component of the work of County government, and their compensation constitutes a substantial portion of the County budget.

SUMMARY OF PROPOSED BUDGET AND CHANGES

The total 2026-2027 Executive's proposed biennial budget for the Office of Labor Relations is $8.3 million, which is 3.4% higher than the 2025 revised budget biennialized total of $8 million. The increase is primarily due to revisions made to base budget expenditures (salary and benefit increases) anticipated for 2026-2027.  

KEY ISSUES

Staff have not identified any key issues for this appropriation unit. 





